

STATE CUSTOMS COMMITTEE OF THE REPUBLIC OF AZERBAIJAN CHAIRMAN

2 Inshaatchilar ave., Baku city, AZ1073

E-mail: international@customs.gov.az

Tel.: (99412) 404-22-24, 404-22-52 Faks: (99412) 404-22-25, 404-22-27

« 16 » 05

2018 year

Nº 100-18/01-23/007250

Mr. Enrique Canon

Director General Uruguay Customs

Dirección Nacional de Aduanas | Rambla 25 de Agosto 199 Montevideo, Uruguay

Dear Mr. Canon.

I present my deep compliments to you and would like to extend my sincere gratitude and appreciation for your active participation and contribution to the 2018 AEO Conference and Assembly held in Baku, Azerbaijan on 2-4 May, 2018.

Regarding the letter from the WCO concerning the elections to the post of Council Chairman for 2018-2019, which will be held during the 2018 June Council Sessions, we are pleased with your renomination to this post and we fully support your candidacy.

I hope that your vast experience in the Customs field and contribution to the modernization and reform activities in this sphere, as well as your achievements will be fairly evaluated by WCO Members.

Mr. Canon, once again please accept the assurances of my highest consideration and thank you for your valuable cooperation.

forther,

Yours sincerely, Safar Mehdiyev

Executor: Parvana Huseynova Tel: 99 412 404 22 00 (ext - 0615)